
 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

4/10/14 

 

                                                         
                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                            

                                                                  

                                                                     

 
                                                                   Big Friend/Little Friend BBQ 
               Saturday, April 26, 2014 
 
 
 
The meeting was brought to order at 6:33. Zoren reported that the BBQ for Trumansburg Travel Baseball sold 
out and was a big success. A financial report will be given next week.  
 
Durand introduced Mike Perry and Anthony Ouckama who are taking the place of Nancy Irish for the Big 
Friends/Little Friends organization. They introduced Bobby Gates, an 8th grader who is a BF/LF. They 
thanked us for all the help that we give their organization. Right now they have 10 “matches” and are trying to 
get more interest in the organization. Preparations were discussed for the upcoming BBQ for them and things 
are pretty well in place. 
 
Durand reported that the Save-A-Lot store will be opening in a couple months under a new venue and we will 
no longer be able to use the lot for our BBQs so Durand is going to ask the Village about the space at the end of 
Rt. 227 as a possible BBQ site and Mark is going to check with the Farmer’s Market as another possible site. 
 
Ben C. reported that the rain date for the golf tournament will be July 18th. Ben will also check out the new 
vendor at the golf course and get information about our club having dinner there one night so we can 
introduce ourselves. Ben will also get back to us with a task list of things to be done to help with the golf 
tournament. 
 
Zoren told us that Mike B. will get back to us in a few weeks with details about the Chris Bond Run. 
 
Giving to the Robotics Club was discussed and a BBQ will be done at a later date as they will not need much 
funding until later in the year. 
 
Ben C. will discuss the Foundation and present a side show so everyone will gain more knowledge about the 
Foundation and how it works and where exactly our money goes. Ben is going to do this next week. He is, 
again, asking for 100% participation from our club.  

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:55. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner Schedule 
4/17/14 Kain/VanDoren 

4/24/14 Zgola/ Andrew 

5/1/14  Baumann/Bouchard 

5/8/14  Brainard/Curtis 

  

           Speaker Schedule 
4/17/14 Brainard 

4/24/14 Club Assembly 

5/1/14  S. Bullock 

5/8/14  Club Assembly 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Frank for his middle daughter getting married in 

Saratoga 

$1 from Peggy for the beautiful weather  

$1 from Ben C. for being able to play golf today 

 

 

 

Attendees 4/10/14 Meeting 

 

Mark Baumann, Shelly 

Bullock, Zoren Bullock, Ben 

Curtis, Peggy Haine, Cindy 

Kain, Lindsay Mitchell, 

Durand VanDoren and Frank 

Zgola  

Guests: Mike Perry, Anthony 
Ouckama and Bobby Gates 
from Big Friend/Little 
Friend 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Saturday, April 26, 2014 Big Friend/Little Friend BBQ  
 
 
 

Friday, July 11, 2014 Rotary Golf Tournament    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 
                               Bolivia                Hungary 


